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02 July 2020 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of the company will be held 
on Wednesday 22 July 2020 at 7pm.  Due to ongoing COVID-19 restrictions, this 
meeting will be held online as a virtual meeting. 

Should you wish to attend, please E-mail agm@danehill.org.uk to ensure that you 
receive the meeting invite in plenty of time. 

This meeting will be a shorter than usual meeting and is predominantly being held to 
perform key statutory business such as approval of the accounts.  If there is any 
business that a member wishes to bring to this meeting, it must be notified to the 
Secretary in writing, no later than 15 July 2020. 

We intend to hold a further General Meeting later in 2020 in order to cover the items 
which have been excluded from the AGM. 

 

 

 

 

Paul Thornton 
Secretary, Danehill and Chelwood Gate Social Club Ltd. 
 
secretary@danehill.org.uk 


